
 
 

Urgent Notice 
 

 

May 12, 2011 

 

TO: All NGX Customers 

 

RE: Victoria Day (Canada Holiday) 

  

NGX Markets will be open for trading regular hours on  

Monday May 23, 2011.  5:30am to 3:00pm. 
 

For the “NGX AB-NIT Same Day Index” table published on page 2 of the CGPR, the 

Weekend # will be established using all trades in the NGX Phys FP (CA/GJ) AB-NIT  

“20May11-23May11 SDWkd (20,21,22,23)” instrument traded on Friday, May 20, 

2011.  

 

For the 4 & 4A Indices the Weekend# will be used as a proxy for May 21,22,and 23.   

For the 5 & 5A Indices the Weekend# will be used as a proxy for May 20,21,22 and 23.   

 

 

There will be a change for the NGX Spectra Station #2 Day Ahead Index. The WKD 

published in the CGPR (Page 15) will be established using all trades in the,  

NGX Phys, FP (CA/GJ) Spectra-Stn 2 “21May11-24May11 NDWkd (21,22,23,24)” 
instrument traded on Friday May 20, 2011.    

 

The WKD will be used as a proxy for May 21,22,23 and 24. 

 

 

There will be no change for NGX AB-NIT Day Ahead Index, NGX Union-Dawn Day 

Ahead Index, and NGX AB-NIT/TCPL-Empress Transport Day Ahead Index.   
 

The WKD will be used as a proxy for May 21,22 and 23  at each of the respective hubs. 

 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact your NGX marketing representative 

or the NGX Help Desk at (403) 974-4357. 

 


